
Monthly Activit ies  

Lunch Orders 
Lunch Orders MUST be ordered online via the order menu on our web-
site (https://www.andoveracademy.net/lunches/) or emailed to 
lunch@andoveracademy.net. Please email lunch@andoveracademy.net to 
edit/revise a lunch order and please remember that edits/revisions 
must be made on time! Lunch orders/revisions MUST be made in ad-
vance—the very last day to order/edit lunches is on Wednesdays for 
the following week—so to get lunches for the week of Monday the 
22nd the order needs to be made by Wednesday the 17th. If you are 
on a subscription plan and we do not have an order, you will be defaulted 
to Menu Option #1 (unless there is a notation on your subscription plan 
i.e. Vegan). Pizza Days (Fridays) can be ordered/revised the week of but 
MUST be submitted by the Wednesday. If a student needs to be provid-
ed a lunch because they do not have one, a No Lunch fee of $9.00 will be 
charged. As a reminder, Lunches are now $6.00 except for Pizza on Fri-
days which is still $4.00 for one slice and $6.00 for 2 slices.  
 
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Conferences for Toddlers, Preschool, and VPK students will start in Jan-
uary and end in February. Conferences will be directly with the teacher 
and a time slot MUST be reserved AND confirmed (more details COM-
ING SOON).       
  
 

Our Chinese/Lunar New Year Parade will be on Friday February 9th at 
10am. It will recorded and the link will be given out exclusively via Re-
mind. If you are not yet on Remind, please email in-
fo@andoveracademy.net OR go onto your classroom page on our website 
(www.andoveracademy.net) for instructions.  
 

    
 
 

 
A BIG THANKS!!! 
Our teachers and staff appreciate and are grateful for the gifts re-
ceived this Holiday season! Thank You so much!  
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Reminder 
• We will be CLOSED 

on Monday January 
15th for MLK Day. 

• NO VPK (CAMP DAY) 
on Monday January 
22nd.   

• Please remember to 
bring Jackets/
Sweaters for your 
students as the tem-


